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I am a SE Portland resident and native Oregonian. My name is Ana L. I am opposed to HB 3063. Only 2.6% of
Oregon’s school children are fully unvaccinated. We do not have an emergency.

I was vaccine injured by both the TDAP and the 3 doses of HEP B vaccine I received as a medical professional over
10 years ago. I was severely physically affected and made ill and it took a long time to recover. This bill tries to
coerce me to give my child a medical product that had very serious ill health outcomes for me at the threat of taking
away her right to a free public education. If you had a very severe and dangerous allergy to aspirin or an antibiotic
wouldn’t you think twice before giving that same product to your child? It’s no different in my case. And no we do
not qualify for a medical exemption.

This bill is force disguised as protection and it will not protect anyone. What about the school teachers and staff and
volunteers and parents inside these school buildings? Most are effectively unvaccinated as the schedule they were
vaccinated on was much smaller and vaccines wear off over time leaving those people uncovered. So this bill isn’t
about protection since it only applies to the kids. It’s about “do as I say or else”.

That’s highly unethical on top of being non effective.

NO to HB 3063!
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